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To Committee Members, 

 

    I am opposed to HB201 and HB 4075. Oregonians are drowning in taxes.   

Our taxes need to be kept local and not redistributed throughout the state.  Out of  

our site and out of our control.  

    I am an owner of two businesses.  We are seeing the strain on our customer's  

pocket book not to mention ours trying to work through the constant inflation 

pressures and 

business taxes. 

    I am a property owner.  The taxes are killing us!!!   It saddens me  to think of how 

many  

wonderful Oregonians have left the state due to high taxes, regulations and 

irresponsible spending. 

    If you need more money for taxes then by all means start cutting spending.   I 

would gladly pay  

for you to have a session that only focusses on cutting spending.   

    Earn your keep.  Stop spending. Lower taxes!  Just say "No." 

 

    Thank You, 

    Carla Pletka 

    Milwaukie 

     

 


